To: SEVIS Users
Date: March 28, 2017
Re: Download the March 2017 Edition of the SEVP Spotlight

Number: 1703-07

General Information

On March 28, 2017, the Student and Exchange Visitor Program (SEVP) published its quarterly
edition of the SEVP Spotlight.

This latest edition of the SEVP Spotlight includes an article from SEVP Director Louis Farrell
on the program’s commitment to transparency. Director Farrell’s article highlights the School
Appeal Status Tracker, a tool recently launched on Study in the States that allows schools that
have filed an appeal or motion with SEVP to track the process of their case.

This edition of the SEVP Spotlight also features:

e Information on signing up to receive regular email updates from SEVP.
e A statement on U.S. Immigration and Customs Enforcement’s sensitive locations policy.

o A Q&A with the SEVP Field Representative Unit on international student athletes.

To read more program updates from SEVP, download the March 2017 edition of the SEVP
Spotlight on Study in the States.

Comments

To comment on this Broadcast Message, please email SEVP@ice.dhs.gov with “Broadcast
Message 1703-07 Comment” entered in the subject line.

Disclaimer

The Broadcast Message is not a substitute for applicable legal requirements, nor is it itself a rule
or a final action by SEVP. It is not intended to, does not, and may not be relied upon to create
any right or benefit, substantive or procedural, enforceable at law by any party in any
administrative, civil or criminal matter.
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